
Assessment Roll Finally Completed

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Assessment Roll for the year 2024 has
been finally completed and was filed in my office at 3 Pleasant Avenue,
Port Washington, New York 11050, on the 26th day of March 2024,
where the same will remain open to public inspection for fifteen days
after the publication of this notice.

Dated: March 27, 2024
Port Washington, New York

By Order of the Board of Trustees
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk


